
“FAMILIES ARE TALKING!” 
TALKING WITH YOUNG KIDS ABOUT BODIES, BIRTH, AND SEXUALITY 

     
  When:  Tuesday, June 17th from 5:30-7:00 pm 

 

  Where:  The Family Resource Center, 4000 N. Cummings St. 

 

  What:  This interactive workshop will empower parents 

   to have age-appropriate conversations with their kids.   
 

  Why:  Sending healthy and positive messages helps kids feel     

   good about their bodies and protects their health.  
 

  Can I bring my kid?  Babies in arms are welcome! Sorry,  

             child care will not be provided. 

 

Participants will learn: 

 What kids (ages 0-8) need to know about these 

topics and when they need to know it 

 How parents can identify their attitudes and values 

about sexuality 

 Tips for talking with kids and specific steps for 

answering questions 

 Resources for more information 

Questions? Contact Rachel Billowitz, MPH, Sexual Health Educator at 928-699-2807. 

 


